Maplehaven Preconstruction Meeting

There will be a pre-construction meeting for the Maplehaven Storm Drainage Project at 6:30
PM on Thursday June 30th, 2011 at the new fire station on Lafayette Road. Residents are
requested to walk over if possible due to parking constraints. Residents will be able to meet the
Contractor's representatives and the City's project Manager and will learn of the tentative
construction schedule. This is part of a City funded project to eliminate urban flooding in the
neighborhood. Once all of the drainage is installed, the City will be resurfacing the streets. Any
guestions can be asked of David Desfosses, project Manager at 603-766-1411.



